
St George Girls 
High School

An Academically Selective High School For Girls

Open Day 2023   
Wednesday 5 April  
10:00am-1:00pm

Open Day for prospective students and their families 
will be held on Wednesday 5 April at 10:00am-1:00pm.

Registrations for Open Day are now open. 

Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the 
unique event code 3eb3p to register. 

For more information please visit the school website. 

Registrations close on Friday 31 March 2023.

Phone: (02) 9587 5902 
Victoria Street 

Kogarah NSW 2217 
Email: stgeorgegi-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Web: stgeorgegi-h.schools.nsw.gov.au


